
April 2020 Lift Installation. 

June 2020 Butterfly Garden. 

2020 Has been a challenging year for everyone. Despite these challenges, 
the Swannanoa Valley Museum continues to thrive and grow. This would 
not be possible without the support and love we have received from our 
community. We can say with pride that we have ended our fiscal year in 
the black. This is the 31st year that we have accomplished this. Our other 
successes have been the installation of the lift to our second floor gallery. 
This lift allows all of visitors to visit the “Our Pathways” Exhibit.  
We were able to install a beautiful butterfly garden behind the museum. 
This garden furthers our mission to educate the public about not only the  
history Of the Swannanoa Valley but its ecology as well.  This garden was 
made possible by a generous sponsorship from the Black Mountain  
Savings Bank. 



We have had 790 visitors since being allowed to open in mid September 2020.  

We have had  656 program participants since January 2020.  

We have had 899 virtual program visitors since January 2020.  


